
 

      

 

 
                            

 
 Supported by the Province of British Columbia 
 
Fridge Grant Program 

 
As a Public or First Nations school in BC, your school may be eligible to receive a grant to 
put towards the purchase of a refrigerator. Grants are awarded based on a school’s need for 
adequate fridge space to promote healthy eating in your school.  
 
The school may purchase a refrigerator from the supplier of their choice, and will be 
responsible for arranging its delivery and installation in the school. (Fridges without freezers 
inside, and without ice makers and/or water dispensers on the door will ensure that you have 
as much room as possible for refrigeration purposes only.) 
 
Schools that are awarded a Fridge Grant will be required to submit a copy of the 
refrigerator’s purchase receipt to the Fridge Grant Program c/o BC Agriculture in the 
Classroom Foundation. Receipts up to a value of $1,000 will be reimbursed to the school or 
the school district (not the PAC or an individual). 
 
The school will assume responsibility for proper operation, maintenance, and repair of the 
fridge purchased.   
 
To apply for a Fridge Grant, fully complete the form on the next page and return to: 
 

BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation 
E-mail: help@aitc.ca  OR Fax: 1.877.825.6068 
 
Please allow 2-3 weeks for applications to be processed. 
Applications will only be processed from the beginning of September to the end of 
April. 
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FRIDGE GRANT APPLICATION 

 
School Name   

 
Address 

 
City 
 
Province                                        Postal Code                                                                            
 
 
Contact Person 
 
 Title/role 
 
 E-mail address 
 
 Phone number 
 
School Population  Grade range  SD # 
 
Please describe the fridge space currently available at the school and explain the school’s need for 
additional fridge space.  Use a separate sheet of paper if necessary. 

 

Please read carefully and sign below 
As a representative of the above named school, the undersigned recognizes that grants will be awarded at 
the sole discretion of the Fridge Grant Program partner organizations.  As funding is limited, schools with 
the greatest need for fridge space will be given priority. If awarded a grant, the school accepts full 
responsibility for sourcing, ordering, set-up, operation, maintenance, and repair of the fridge.  Any costs 
associated with running the refrigerator (e.g. electricity charges) are the responsibility of the school and/or 
school district.  As owner of the refrigerator, the school acknowledges the BC Agriculture in the Classroom 
Foundation, its directors, officers, employees, and agents are in no way liable for any claims, costs, or 
expenses arising from the use, storage, or maintenance of the refrigerator.  The school agrees to submit a 
copy of the fridge purchase receipt to BCAITC for reimbursement. 
 
Principal’s 
name 
 
Signature     Date  
 
RETURN COMPLETED APPLICATION TO:    
BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation 
E-mail: help@aitc.ca  OR Fax: 1.877.825.6068     
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